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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Style Committee of the forty-second regular session of the General Assembly, has the honor to advise that the meeting of the Committee scheduled for Monday, July 23, 2012 has been reprogrammed. The meeting will now take place Thursday, July 26, at the Guerrero Conference Room, starting at 10:00 a.m.
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